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Sir,

This has reference to the proposal and further compliances submitted by t}le
University towards fulfillment of criteria in terms of programmes, faculty,
infrastructura-l facilities, financial viability, etc. In this regard, I am directed to inform
you that the Comslission has accepted the compliance submitted by the Univelsity.

Further, it is advised to get NAAC accreditation and also participate in NIRF
at the earliest.
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